
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
May 1, 2006-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin, 
Shoshana Mulé 
 
The Board discussed late collection and legal fees for 10 Lex.  The Board also discussed 
less costly legal avenues for collection. 
 
The Board discussed the on-going spring clean up by Crockett’s and the clean up of the 
VG and Meetinghouse/Bunker Hill area. The Board approved purchase of RoundUp and 
clippers to maintain these areas. 
 
The shed area will be cleaned out for free trash day. 
 
Eight gallons of varnish are available for homeowners to stain their decks. 
 
Parking lines to be repainted on Bunker Hill. 
 
The Board discussed the possibility of rebuilding the decks in the future. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next meeting Monday June 5 6pm 3 Lex. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


